Tarra Jolly

Subject	t: Community Outreach Summary W-3505
	From: Zach Reich < <u>zsrshaw@gmail.com</u> >
	Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 12:38 PM To: Flizabeth B. Colver colirabeth sections organized by the first part of
	To: Elizabeth R. Colyer < elizabethrc@cityofws.org > Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Community Outreach Summary
	Hello Elizabeth,
	That's correct, in attendance were:
	1. John Larson
	2. Rodd Ring
	3. Jeff Fansler
	4. Sandra Romanac - neighbor
	5. Bill Broadway - neighbor
	6. Suzi Moore - neighbor
	7. Paige Bentley - neighbor
	Best,
	On Wed, Dec 15, 2021 at 12:32 PM Elizabeth R. Colyer < elizabethrc@cityofws.org > wrote:
	Hi Zach,
	Thank you for the update. Just so that I am clear, you had a meeting with Councilmember Larson and City WSDOT staff onsite? Were neighbors also present?
	Thank you,
	Elizabeth
	Elizabeth Colyer, CZO
	Zoning Plans Examiner
	Inspections Division
	City of Winston-Salem/Forsyth County

Planning and Development Services Dept. 336-747-7427 elizabethrc@cityofws.org From: Zach Reich <zsrshaw@gmail.com> Sent: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 10:47 AM To: Elizabeth R. Colyer <elizabethrc@cityofws.org> Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Community Outreach Summary Hello Elizabeth, The meeting went well. John showed up and between him and the parking guys cooler heads prevailed. I think there are some legitimate, if not exaggerated concerns that ultimately don't really have anything to do with me. The city is going to start by coming by and enforcing some setbacks from the intersection with signage and then if the residents (particularly the 500 block of Wachovia) want to do anything additional then they are free to submit a plan to the city if they can agree on one. All the best, On Mon, Dec 13, 2021 at 12:22 PM Elizabeth R. Colyer <elizabethrc@cityofws.org> wrote: Excellent, let me know how that goes, if you have the time. From: Zach Reich <zsrshaw@gmail.com> Sent: Saturday, December 11, 2021 12:56 PM To: Elizabeth R. Colyer <elizabethrc@cityofws.org> Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Community Outreach Summary Hello Elizabeth,

Thanks for the update. I'll likely be meeting with Mr. Fansler Tuesday with some of the residents.

Best,
From: Elizabeth R. Colyer Sent: Friday, December 10, 2021 8:03 AM To: Zach Reich < <u>zsrshaw@gmail.com</u> > Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Community Outreach Summary
Zach,
Yes, you are off to City Council, with assigned homework to get with WSDOT and the neighbors regarding on street parking. Reach out to me if you need anything. The WSDOT staff person referenced last night is Jeff Fansler, he is the Assistant Department Head, his contact info is below.
Jeff Fansler jeffreygf@cityofws.org 336-747-6883
Enjoy your weekend!
Elizabeth
Elizabeth Colyer, CZO
Zoning Plans Examiner
Inspections Division
City of Winston-Salem/Forsyth County
Planning and Development Services Dept.

336-747-7427

elizabethrc@cityofws.org